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Yes - I can make that work, thanks

From:
Sent: Thursday, 12 October 2023 10:06 AM
To: ^^^^^^H<^^^^^^H@aemo.com.au>
Subject: AER VNI West dispute determination - pre-release meeting [SEC=OFFI CIAL]

OFFICIAL

We will be releasing the AER’s VNI West dispute determination on Monday 16 October. We plan to pre-brief
AEMO AVP and Transgrid on Monday 16 October prior to its release.

Can you advise whether you are available at 11:30 on Monday 16 October for the pre-release update or
whether an alternative time would suit?

Regards

Director Market Performance
Australian Energy Regulator
Level 17 | Casselden Place, 2 Lonsdale Street Melbourne 3000 | http://www.aer.qov.au

The AER acknowledges the traditional owners and custodians of Country throughout Australia
and recognises their continuing connection to the land, sea and community.
We pay our respects to them and their cultures; and to their Elders past, present and future.

IMPORTANT: This email from the Australian Energy Regulator (AER), and any attachments to it, may contain
information that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal, professional or other privilege. If you are not
the intended recipient, you must not review, copy, disseminate, disclose to others or take action in reliance on,
any material contained within this email. If you have received this email in error, please let the AER know by
reply email to the sender informing them of the mistake and delete all copies from your computer system. For the
purposes of the Spam Act 2003, this email is authorised by the AER www.aer.gov.au

This email, including all attachments, is confidential and for the sole use of
the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient, you are
prohibited from disclosing, copying, distributing, or in any other way using it.
If you have received this email in error, please notify me by return email,
or contact the AEMO Client Services Team on 1300 236 600, and then delete this email from your system.
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